David

Address:

329-333 Kentish Town Road
London

NWS5 2T)J

The Proposed Work:
Partial lowering of existing basement

Thank you for your consultation.

I can confirm that London Underground/DLR Infrastructure Protection has no comment to make on this planning
application as submitted.

This response is made as Railway Infrastructure Manager under the "Town and Country Planning (Development
Management Procedure) Order 2015". It therefore relates only to railway engineering and safety matters. Other
parts of TfL may have other comments in line with their own statutory responsibilities.

Kind regards

Shahina Inayathusein MAPM MIAM

Safeguarding Engineer (LU+DLR)

Infrastructure Protection -TfL Engineering

Email: locationenquiries@tube.tfl.gov.uk

Find out more about Infrastructure Protection - https://youtu.be/0hGoJMTBOEg

From: David Peres Da Costa <David.PeresDaCosta@Camden.gov.uk>

Sent: 07 May 2021 15:28

To: Location Enquiries <SMBLocationEnquiries@tfl.gov.uk>

Subject: Consultee letter for PlanningApplication Application: 2021/1470/P

Please find attached Consultee letter for PlanningApplication application 2021/1470/P
Y562680

This e-mail may contain information which is confidential, legally privileged and/or copyright protected. This e-mail
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is intended for the addressee only. If you receive this in error, please contact the sender and delete the material
from your computer. See our new Privacy Notice here<http://www.camden.gov.uk/privacystatement> which tells
you how we store and process the data we hold about you and residents.

s s ok sk sk ok ok ok s ok ok ok ok ok ok s o ok ok ok ook ok o ok ok ok ok s ok ok ok ok ok ok ok ok ok ok ok Kk ok ok ok ok ok ok ok sk ok sk ok ok ok ok sk ok ok ok sk ok skok ok ok ok sk ok ok ok ok ok ok sk ok ok ok ok

The contents of this e-mail and any attached files are confidential. If you have received this email in error, please
notify us immediately at postmaster@tfl.gov.uk and remove it from your system. If received in error, please do not
use, disseminate, forward, print or copy this email or its content. Transport for London excludes any warranty and
any liability as to the quality or accuracy of the contents of this email and any attached files.

Transport for London is a statutory corporation whose principal office is at 5 Endeavour Square, London, E20 1JN.
Further information about Transport for London?s subsidiary companies can be found on the following link:
http://www.tfl.gov.uk/corporate/about-tfl/

Although TfL have scanned this email (including attachments) for viruses, recipients are advised to carry out their
own virus check before opening any attachments, as TfL accepts no liability for any loss, or damage which may be

caused by viruses.
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